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  Germ Robert Liparulo,2007-08-05 If you breathe .
. . It will find you. The list of 10,000 names was
created for maximum devastation. Business leaders,
housewives, politicians, celebrities, janitors,
children. None of them is aware of what is about
to happen--but all will be part of the most
frightening brand of warfare the world has ever
known. The germ--an advanced form of the Ebola
virus--has been genetically engineered to infect
only those people whose DNA matches the codes
embedded within it. Those whose DNA is not a match
simply catch a cold. But those who are a match
experience a far worse fate. Within days, their
internal organs liquify. Death is the only escape.
The release of the virus will usher in a new era
of power where countries are left without defense.
Where a single person--or millions--could be
killed with perfect accuracy and zero collateral
damage. Where your own DNA works against you. The
time isn't coming. It is now. Pray the assassins
get you first.
  Germ Theory Judith Herbst,2007-08-01 Tells the
story of how scientists learned about germs and
revolutionized medicine.
  What Are Germs? Jim Ollhoff,2009-08-15 Germs are
everywhere--in your mouth, on your clothes, on
everything you touch. Some we can't live without;
others are microscopic killing machines. This
title looks at the fascinating struggle to
understand and control the spread of germs.
Readers will learn all about the history of germs,
the kinds of germs and how to fight off germs.
ABDO & Daughters is an imprint of ABDO Publishing
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Company.
  The Germ Files Jason Tetro,2016-02-02 SOME GERMS
ARE OUT TO GET US. . . . But we shouldn’t let a
delinquent, pathogenic minority taint our view of
the other 99.9 per cent. The microbes living on
and inside us outnumber the cells in our bodies
three to one. Many provide services on which our
well-being, our moods, our very lives depend. They
help to digest our food and operate the immune
system. They trade information about potential
mates when we kiss. They alert the brain to
problems in different locations around the body.
The balance of their populations in our gut is a
crucial factor in our physical and mental health.
The effect of germs on our lives is not, however,
a one-way street. We can help their efforts by the
way we lead our lives. The Germ Files is a one-
stop source of the most up-to-date, life-changing
information on our relationship with microbes,
presented in concise and highly readable items
grouped by theme. Areas covered include health,
hygiene, sex, childcare, nutrition and dieting.
The Germ Files will answer your questions about
everything from preventing flu to selecting
probiotics, while constantly surprising you with
revelations about the miraculous workings of the
microscopic world.
  The Medical Mischief, You Say! Nell Rogers,Guy
Rogers,1996-09 1961 Degerminating the Germ Theory.
Also included are compilations of other works.
Bernarr Macfadden's Fabulous Record, a Germ Theory
Acceptable to Naturopathy, the Symptoms of Health,
Hygienic Medication, the False Healing Art, the
Germ Theory, Epidemi.
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  Bacteria and the Germ Theory of Disease : Eight
Lectures Delivered at the Chicago Medical College
Henry Gradle,2024-01-04 Reprint of the original,
first published in 1883.
  The Story of Germ Life Herbert William Conn,1897
  The Germ Code Jason Tetro,2013-11-05 Since the
dawn of the human race, germs have been making us
sick. Whether the ailment is a cold, the flu,
diabetes, obesity or certain cancers, the likely
cause is germs. Our ancient enemies have four
families - bacteria, viruses, fungi, and protozoa
- and many names: Ebola, E. coli, salmonella,
norovirus, gonorrhea. . . Human beings are engaged
in a war on germs, in which we develop ever-more
sophisticated weapons and defensive strategies.
But it is a war we can never win. Our best plan
for staying as healthy is to choose our battles
carefully, and try to co-exist with germs as best
we can. The Germ Code is a wise, witty and
wonderfully readable guide to our relationship
with these infinitesimal but infinitely powerful
creatures. Microbiologist Jason Tetro takes us
outside the lab and shows the enormous influence
of germs upon humanity's past, present and future.
He unlocks the mysteries of the germ code to
reveal how these organisms have exploited our
every activity and colonized every corner of the
earth. From his own research and personal
experience, Tetro relates how the most recent flu
pandemic happened, how others may have been
averted and how more may come about if we aren't
careful. He also explains that not every germ is
our foe, and offers advice on harnessing the power
of good germs to stay healthy and make our planet
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a better place. The Germ Code is a fascinating
journey through an unseen world, an essential
manual to living in harmony with germs and a life-
enhancing (as well as life-saving!) good read.
  The Germ Lab Richard Platt,2020-04-14 An
entertaining and comprehensive telling of
diseases, infections, plagues and pandemics for
young readers. The Germ Lab features case
histories of specific epidemics and pandemics,
including COVID-19, 'eyewitness' accounts from the
rats, flies, ticks, and creepy-crawlies who spread
the most deadly viruses, plus plenty of
fascinating facts and figures on the biggest and
worst afflictions. Illustrated throughout with
brilliantly entertaining artworks and fun
characters, you'll be entertained by a secret war
room showing the war on germs, a rogues' gallery
highlighting the worst offenders, the very
deadliest diseases examined under the microscope,
and much more.
  Germs Judith Miller,William J Broad,Stephen
Engelberg,2012-02-01 In the wake of the anthrax
letters following the attacks on the World Trade
Center, Americans have begun to grapple with two
difficult truths: that there is no terrorist
threat more horrifying -- and less understood --
than germ warfare, and that it would take very
little to mount a devastating attack on American
soil. In Germs, three veteran reporters draw on
top sources inside and outside the U.S. government
to lay bare Washington's secret strategies for
combating this deadly threat. Featuring an inside
look at how germ warfare has been waged throughout
history and what form its future might take (and
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in whose hands), Germs reads like a gripping
detective story told by fascinating key figures:
American and Soviet medical specialists who once
made germ weapons but now fight their spread, FBI
agents who track Islamic radicals, the Iraqis who
built Saddam Hussein's secret arsenal, spies who
travel the world collecting lethal microbes, and
scientists who see ominous developments on the
horizon. With clear scientific explanations and
harrowing insights, Germs is a masterfully written
-- and timely -- work of investigative journalism.
  The Story of Germ Life H. W. Conn,2023-01-26
Reproduction of the original.
  The Germ Theory of Disease Kristin
Thiel,2017-07-15 From ancient times until the
early nineteenth century, many medical
practitioners believed that the body contained
four humors: blood, yellow bile, black bile, and
phlegm. Humoral doctrine stated that balancing
these humors was the key to health. Then in the
mid-1800s, Louis Pasteur, Joseph Lister, and
Robert Koch shattered these misconceptions and
established our modern understanding of germs.
These scientists were pioneers, and their legacy
is medical practice rooted in scientific evidence.
This book looks at how Pasteur�s contributions
were based upon innovations like the microscope,
how Lister�s and Koch�s theories built upon
Pasteur�s discoveries, and how germ theory
continues to evolve today in the era of superbugs.
  The Gospel of Germs Nancy Tomes,1999-09-01 AIDS.
Ebola. Killer microbes. All around us the alarms
are going off, warning of the danger of new,
deadly diseases. And yet, as Nancy Tomes reminds
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us in her absorbing book, this is really nothing
new. A remarkable work of medical and cultural
history, The Gospel of Germs takes us back to the
first great germ panic in American history, which
peaked in the early 1900s, to explore the origins
of our modern disease consciousness. Little more
than a hundred years ago, ordinary Americans had
no idea that many deadly ailments were the work of
microorganisms, let alone that their own behavior
spread such diseases. The Gospel of Germs shows
how the revolutionary findings of late nineteenth-
century bacteriology made their way from the
laboratory to the lavatory and kitchen, with
public health reformers spreading the word and
women taking up the battle on the domestic front.
Drawing on a wealth of advice books, patent
applications, advertisements, and oral histories,
Tomes traces the new awareness of the microbe as
it radiated outward from middle-class homes into
the world of American business and crossed the
lines of class, gender, ethnicity, and race. Just
as we take some of the weapons in this germ war
for granted--fixtures as familiar as the white
porcelain toilet, the window screen, the
refrigerator, and the vacuum cleaner--so we rarely
think of the drastic measures deployed against
disease in the dangerous old days before
antibiotics. But, as Tomes notes, many of the
hygiene rules first popularized in those days
remain the foundation of infectious disease
control today. Her work offers a timely look into
the history of our long-standing obsession with
germs, its impact on twentieth-century culture and
society, and its troubling new relevance to our
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own lives.
  Germ Stories Arthur Kornberg,2008-06-30 Contains
poems about both helpful and harmful germs, each
followed by facts about the featured germ and an
electron micrograph. Includes a glossary.
  The Hand Book Miryam Z. Wahrman,2016-05-03
Handwashing, as part of basic hygiene, is a no-
brainer. Whenever there's an outbreak of a
contagious disease, we are advised that the first
line of defense is proper handwashing.
Nonetheless, many people, including healthcare
workers, ignore this advice and routinely fail to
wash their hands. Those who neglect to follow
proper handwashing protocols put us at risk for
serious disease - and even death. In this well-
researched book, Wahrman discusses the microbes
that live among us, both benign and malevolent.
She looks at how ancient cultures dealt with
disease and hygiene and how scientific
developments led to the germ theory, which laid
the foundation for modern hygiene. She
investigates hand hygiene in clinical settings,
where lapses by medical professionals can lead to
serious, even deadly, complications. She explains
how microbes found on environmental surfaces can
transmit disease and offers strategies to decrease
transmission from person to person. The book's
final chapter explores initiatives for grappling
with ever more complex microbial issues, such as
drug resistance and the dangers of residing in an
interconnected world, and presents practical
advice for hand hygiene and reducing infection.
With chapters that conclude with handy reference
lists, The Hand Book serves as a road map to safer
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hands and better hygiene and health. It is
essential reading for the general public,
healthcare professionals, educators, parents,
community leaders, and politicians.
  The Adventures of George the Germ Heidi
Meadows,2021-04-30 This book series is a learning
tool. Teaching children healthy habits at a young
age is a great way to protect us ALL from
unpleasant, costly, and sometimes life-threatening
diseases! George the germ and his germ buddies go
on different adventures, completely oblivious to
the havoc they are causing to humans. By reading
these stories, children will learn ways to protect
themselves from germs and avoid getting sick.
  Germ Smart! Infectious Diseases for Kids |
Children's Biology Books Baby Professor,2017-06-15
Get smart about germs to escape them at all
possibilities. This book will outline some of the
most common infectious diseases known to man.
Being equipped with the knowledge included in this
book will help improve your child’s understanding
of body processes and defenses. Are you ready for
some serious discussion on diseases? Then secure a
copy today!
  Living with Germs John Playfair,2004-11-11 The
word germ is defined as 'a microbe that causes
disease'. The vast majority of microbes do not
infect us at all: it is pathogens that make us
ill. These include bacteria, viruses, protozoa,
fungi, worms, and prions. Living with Germs not
only looks at all of these in detail, but also at
the defence mechanisms by which we come to terms
with them, whether by eliminating them, stopping
them from eliminating us, or simply learning to
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live with them. This is the first book to look at
the subject of immunology in a relevant and
approachable style. Using anecdotal and
autobiographical material, John Playfair has
produced a lively, well-written, and up-to-date
look at immunology. Timely and topical, this will
appeal to all those who want to know the facts
behind the 'germ' scare stories.
  The Story of Germ Life W. H. Conn,2007-07-01
  The Discovery of the Germ John Waller,2002
Charts how, why, and by whom germ theory was
transformed from a hotly disputed speculation to a
central tenet of modern medicine.
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